
 
September 10, 2024 

 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:  DG 19-152; Northern Utilities, Inc.; Special Contract with National Gypsum; First One Year 
Extension; DOE Position Statement 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

On April 30, 2024 Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) made a compliance filing in this 
docket as required by Order No. 26,308.  Along with this filing, Northern made a Motion for a 
Protective Order and Confidential Treatment.  On August 2, 2024, the Public Utilities 
Commission (“PUC” or “Commission”) requested that the New Hampshire Department of 
Energy (“DOE”) file a position statement by September 10, 2024.  Attached for filing please find 
the Confidential and Redacted versions of the DOE Position Statement (with Attachments) by 
Utility Analyst, Ashraful Alam.  The Confidential Attachments are redacted as Northern filed into 
the docket on April 30, 2024. 

 
Consistent with the Commission’s current practices, this letter is being filed only in 

electronic form. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 
       

Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Molly M. Lynch 
 
      Molly M. Lynch, Esq.  
      Hearings Examiner/Staff Attorney 
 
 
cc: Service List; Patrick Taylor, Esq. 

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr.   
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